
 

 

 
 
 
 

Healthcare 
Pre-Bargaining Survey 

 

 

Dear Healthcare Members: 
 
The Manitoba Healthcare Bargaining Council (HBC) is made up of the following CUPE 
Locals: 
 

204 (Shared Health and Winnipeg Regional Health Authority – Churchill) 
500 (Winnipeg Regional Health Authority – Churchill) 
4270 (Southern Health-Santé Sud) 
8600 (Northern Regional Health Authority) 

 

The HBC sent notice to start bargaining to the Employers on January 11, 2024.  The pre-

bargaining survey has been launched and you should have received a personal email 

with a link.  If you have not received an email, please scan the QR code above or click 

on the link below to register your email address ASAP.   
 

CUPE 4270 
 

The pre-bargaining survey is available online and will be emailed to you directly.  If you 
do not have an email address or access to a smartphone/computer, please contact 
your local President.  
 

You must be registered with your personal email to receive the survey. 
  

This survey will be available until 
March 6, 2024 @ 4:00 pm 

 

In solidarity,  

Your Healthcare Bargaining Committee 
 
SMc/wkp/cope 491 
February 8, 2024 

https://cupe.mb.ca/health-care-bargaining-registration/

